
Dear Friends,

Hope you are well and staying safe in these difficult times!

We would like to inform you that our traditional FIG International RG competition - RITAM CUP 2020 - held in Belgrade, Serbia, will be most probably organized in the period 24-25 October 2020.

The competition was supposed to be held in April, but was postponed due to the COVID-19 pandemic.

The competition Directives and Forms will be sent to the FIG for approval soon, we will send them to you as soon as possible.

This is only an informative message, so that you may know how to plan your activities for the second part of the year, and hopefully be able to participate on our competition!

Kind regards and stay safe,
Géza Mikes
Secretary General
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